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Comments: I am a 42 year resident in the Canada de Los Alamos area and I am certain that any work planned in

the Santa Fe National Forest or the adjacent publicly owned areas requires an Environmental Impact

Assessment to be fully completed and reviewed, and the conclusion of this Assessment needs to be that the

proposed actions will NOT have any possible negative effects on the vegetation or wildlife in the affected area.

There are numerous instances in the world where well meaning human interference results in unexpected

undesirable consequences, such as the major fire in the Jemez area caused about a decade ago by a "controlled

burn" which got out of control and destroyed tens of thousands of acres of National Forest as well as many

hundreds of buildings. The unexpected consequences of such "controlled burns" and other "forest management

practices" are frequently devestating and horribly destructive. PLEASE COMPLETE A THOROUGH

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESMENT AND PLEASE DO NOT INITIATE ANY BURNS WHEN WIND

CONDITIONS ARE PREDICTED TO BE ANYTHING SHORT OF ABSOLUTELY CERTAINLY CALM!


